
TO:    Honorable Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM:   Tim Malchow, EMS Chief 

 

SUBJECT:   Hire Unscheduled Part-Time Employee 

 

DATE:   February 6, 2024 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The Cannon Falls Ambulance Service depends on unscheduled part-time employees to staff our 

ambulance service.  Every year, we continue to see an increase in our call volume and need to 

continue adding personnel to meet the demands of our community.   

 

Brenda Voshalike was a city employee 45 years and now wishes to come back and use her 

paramedic skills as an unscheduled part-time employee.  Brenda looks forward to serving again 

on the ambulance. 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Request a motion to approve the hiring of Brenda Voshalike for unscheduled part-time for the 

ambulance service. 


